
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Local and Global Citizens 

Developing our children to be the local, national and global citizens of the future is a priority for our school. 

Our curriculum has been designed to interleave current local, national and global issues - for example, 

climate change, migration and global trade. This half term the children will have many opportunities to 

explore how their daily actions impact the world around them. Our enrichment, too, supports this aim, 

with a visit from South West Water and potential trip to the waste energy plant planned, we are 

encouraging the children to question habits we rarely think about to ensure the positive future we all want 

for our children.   

 

                            Stars of the Week 
Joselyn - flourishing with her RWInc work  

Jacob Ln – great determination and ambition in 

progressing in Maths and English 

Iona - has shown ambition and flourished while confidently 

performing the recorder in front of the school 

Elin - showing respect by working conscientiously in all 

subjects and presenting her work beautifully 

                           Team Points: Ash 

 

 

Swimming 

Owlets and Tawny Owls have now started their swimming sessions at Ruby Oak Park, Aqua Stars. The 

children had a great introductory session today.  

 

Recorder Club 

 

The Recorder Club members treated 

the school to a medley of tunes in 

assembly this morning. Everyone was 

very impressed with the children’s 

timing and melody. Thanks to Mrs 

Sherring for her musical skills in leading 

the club. 

As you can see in the picture, children 

wore red for Heart Heroes today. 

Please donate via School Gateway  

to help children diagnosed with heart 

conditions. 

 

Bridestowe Primary School – With Respect and Ambition We Flourish Together 

24/02/2023 

 

 



 

 

Forest School 

 

Barn Owls and Y4 children had a great time in forest school 

learning about the first Spring flowers that we can spot 

around the grounds and in the wider community.  They then 

had the chance to whittle wood using knives and potato 

peelers, comparing the different effects of these methods, 

and turning a plain stick into a useful tool. Learning this 

survival skill, they linked forest school to history & 

prehistoric Britain.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Owlets hunted for different signs that spring was coming and 

found snowdrops, daffodils, catkins and wild garlic. They also 

used the magnifying containers to look closely at moss and leaves 

to see the structures.  

 

 

 



 

 

World Book Day 
For World Book Day this year the children will be creating their own books using 

resources from Potato Print.  This is a free activity where each class in the school is 

given a pack to create their very own class story over the next few weeks. We then 

return this to Potato Print, and they transform it into a printed book! The school 

receives the digital flip book proof, and all parents have the option to purchase a 

printed copy at £5.99 (details attached - no obligation). Each class will receive a 

free copy of their book to put on display in their class library, where the children 

can enjoy reading their very own book time and again.  

On World Book Day itself (to be rescheduled if there is industrial action on the 2nd) the focus is vocabulary, 
and we ask each child to come to school with a key word displayed/attached to them. This key word must 
have sparked interest or curiosity when reading at home. We will read the book “The Word Collector” by 
Peter Hamilton Reynolds during Monday's assembly - this is an inspiring story about the transformative 
and profound power of words. This will excite and stimulate the children's ideas for Thursday.  

Family Consultations 

We are pleased to offer a family consultation on Wednesday 1st March in the afternoon.  
Time slots have now been confirmed. If you have not received an appointment, please speak to your class 
teacher or contact the school office.  
 

PE with Mr Pugh 

The Tawny Owls have started their unit on ball and racket skills. Mr Pugh encouraged the children to use 

the agility skills they learnt last half term to warm up. They then moved to using a racket by balancing a 

tennis ball on it to move from cone to cone. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This year’s DMAT Festival of Hope will run from 6th - 31st March 2023 and the 

theme is ‘Better Together’.  The festival is designed to bring all the schools 

together in the Trust and spread the message that everyone is part of something 

bigger, and to increase student aspirations. Bridestowe Primary will take part in 

planned sporting events, and a reading programme will run across the primaries 

and secondaries. We are contributing to a travelling art exhibition with 

submissions from all schools, and practising a new song which has been written 

for the Trust. More exciting events to be announced! 



 

 

Team GB athlete visit  
We are delighted to be welcoming 
Team GB athlete Kirsty Way to the 
school on Wednesday 29th March. 
This inspirational visit Kirsty will lead 
an assembly discussing her journey 
into international sport, the benefits 
of healthy lifestyle, regular exercise 
and a healthy diet.  
The children will have chance for 
questions and answers before a 
physical exercise workshop with 
Kirsty.  
 
This event is run in collaboration with Community Interest Company, Sports for Champions. Sports for 
Champions support Team GB athletes in their quest to maintain professional standards of competition 
through financial support. 
To support this aim, they have requested a donation from the school for Kirsty’s visit. We are asking 
children to collect sponsorship from friends and family for the exercise workshop. Sponsorship forms will 
come home next week. To cover the cost of Kirsty’s visit, each child would need to raise £3.79.  
However, any money raised above this amount will be shared between the school and Sports for 
Champions – 60% for the school and 40% for the athlete fund.  
This is a fantastic opportunity for the children to be engaged in fundraising for the school and a positive 
cause with the reward of meeting Kirsty in March.  
 
As a cashless school, we would prefer monies be paid straight to the crowdfunding page, here: Bridestowe 
& Lydford Primary School's Fundraiser - a Sports crowdfunding project in Okehampton by Sports For Champions UK 

(CIC) (crowdfunder.co.uk) BEFORE the visit. 
 

 
Year 5/6 Activity Days 
Barn Owls will join friends from Lydford on the 3rd and 6th March for two Moorland activity days provided 
by Encompass Training.  
These excellent opportunities for team building, physical activity and learning about our Moorland will be 
heavily subsidised by the school’s PE budget. We look forward to them! 
 

 
Easter Service 

On Wednesday 29th March the children will be taking part in an Easter Service at St 

Bridget’s Church, 2.30pm. We would like to welcome parents to join us. More details to 

follow. 

 
 

 
 
 
Mr A. Hill – Principal  
ahill@dmatschools.org.uk 

01837 861361 

 
 

Whole School Attendance 

95.6% 

https://www.crowdfunder.co.uk/p/bridestowelydford
https://www.crowdfunder.co.uk/p/bridestowelydford
https://www.crowdfunder.co.uk/p/bridestowelydford
mailto:head@bridestowe-primary.devon.sch.uk


 

 

Next Week 
Monday *RRR Club, Y6 only 3.15-4.15pm 

* Forest School Club - CANCELLED 

Tuesday *Film Club 3.15-4.00pm 

Wednesday *OCRA Club 3.15-4.15pm;   
*Board Games Club - CANCELLED 
Parent Consultations 

Thursday World Book Day 
Potential Industrial Action 
*Cheerleading Club 3.15-4.00pm; *Recorder Club 3.15-4.00pm 

Friday Year 5/6 Activity Day 
EYFS and KS1 Swimming 

*Your child must be booked into after-school clubs via School Gateway in order to take part  

 

 

Diary Dates 
March 

6th – 31st March – Festival of Hope 
6th  Year 5/6 Activity Day 

7th  Dog’s Trust Visit 
Swim Gala – selected children 

8th Forest School – EYFS, Years 1-3 
Cross Country @ Chagford – Selected children 

10th Open the Book Assembly 
EYFS and KS1 Swimming 

17th EYFS and KS1 Swimming 
Barn Owls trip to Plymouth Recycling Centre 

21st  Forest School – EYFS, Years 4-6 
Odd Socks Day 

23rd  Seal Sanctuary Virtual Workshop – Tawny Owls 

24th  Open the Book Assembly 
EYFS and KS1 Swimming 

27th Parental Book Look – 09.00am 
Cross Country @ Sourton – selected children 

28th  South West Water Workshop – KS2 

29th  Sport 4 Champions Athlete 
Easter Service – 2.30pm, St Bridget’s Church 

30th  Earth Energy Workshop – Barn Owls 

31st EYFS and KS1 Swimming – final session 
Last Day of Term 

April 
3rd – 14th   Easter Holiday 

17th  Start of Summer Term 

18th  Y6 French Residential Meeting, 4.00-5.00pm at Bridestowe school 
 

 

 



 

 
 



 

Easter Holiday Sport Activities 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


